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-Famous Roast Beef Dinner (eat-in or take-outs available)
-Caramel Rolls       -KC Donuts       -Wine Pull       -Handmade Quilts
-Country Store- Homemade Baked Goods & Fresh Garden Produce
-Raffle with Grand Prize Quilt and Cash Prizes

More info and details to come, please mark your calendars!

This fundraiser greatly benefits the Divine Providence Auxiliary.

A note from the Administrator- Jayna
Exciting news, our window replacement project is scheduled to begin

installation on Monday September 8 . Renewal by Anderson windows for

the Blue and Rose Hall in the nursing home along with the living room and

mall area were ordered in April from Schmidt Siding and Window. During

the installation, residents getting new windows in their room, will have to

stay out of their room for around 2 hours, but our staff will make sure they

are taken care of during this temporary displacement. The crew installing

the windows are familiar with our home because they installed windows in

2017 down the Peach and Green halls, so they have a good plan based on

past experience. Since our old Pella windows getting removed have blinds

inside the window, immediately after replacement, our maintenance team

will install new blinds for privacy. 

th

Part of the mall area including the resident dining room and activity room

already had new windows installed in 2020 by the same installers. Now the

offices, beauty shop, snack shop, laundry, and maintenance shop will get

their new windows. After completion, the nursing home should have all

renovated windows. Now, we are in the process of getting updated quotes

for windows in the Lake Villa Maria apartments, so that we can start

planning for their replacement in small manageable projects. 

Thanks to the awesome support from our families, friends, and community

we are able to start this much needed window replacement project.

Divine Providence Auxiliary
Annual Fall Bazaar

Sunday November 2 , 2025nd
Having a party or meeting? Our Lake Villa Maria Marian Conference
Room is available to rent! We have a beautiful view of Sleepy Eye
Lake. Stove, refrigerator, microwave, and coffee maker are available
to use. The round tables are a new addition to make the perfect social
gathering space! 

Cost is $75 for up to 50 people or $100 for more than 50 people. 
Maximum capacity is 70 people.

To reserve the room, contact Gina McKeown at Lake Villa Maria: 
507-794-5333 (office) or 507-430-1974 (cell).
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Thank you Lynne Schroepfer for the peach donations
The many gladiolas that décored our home compliments of the Minnesota
Gladiola Society
Individual flower bouquets from Sarah Schwartz of Knaak Farm and
Garden sponsored by various community members
Fresh garden produce from Jerome Steffl, Charlie Moldan & Vicky Weiss,
Suzanne Kral and various other donors

Memorial Received In Memory of Lester Helget:
Neil & Rose Mangen 

Memorial Received In Memory of Frances Marks:
Friends and Family of Frances

Agnes & Arlis went for a bike ride in the neighborhood
and came across a local daycare with some happy kids!

Miss Sleepy Eye Ambassadors stopped by Divine to thank
everyone for their service to this community. They are

pictured with Lucille, Beth, Sr. Sharon, Mya, and Georgie

The pontoon went
out for a final ride,
and Dave reeled

in the biggest
catch of the day!

Athlete
of the month

Brad Helget
Brad has been chosen as our
athlete of the month due to his
dedication to staying active.
When asked to do difficult tasks
in therapy Brad is willing to try
and never gives up. He brings
such joy and positive attitude to
others around him (even though
he is a Tampa Bay football fan)!
Keep up the hard work Brad!

Sr. Sharon driving & Adeline in passenger seat
Back seat- Sr. Ann & Mary Jane

Marion & Ronda with Edmée
transformed into a piggie 

The annual Sleepy Eye
Summerfest Parade was held

on August 16th and Divine
Providence was represented in
the bright green Mustang and

Trishaw pedaled by Lisa Pelzel.


